PUBLIC NOTICE

STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS

MAYOR LOWE AND THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PHENIX CITY HAS CANCELLED THE ANNUAL STATE OF THE CITY
ADDRESS IN THE INTEREST OF SAFETY THAT WAS SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, JANUARY 18, 2018 AT 6:00 P.M.,
EASTERN TIME IN THE AUDITORIUM OF THE CENTRAL ACTIVITIES CENTER, LOCATED AT 1500 14™ STREET IN PHENIX
CITY. THE POLICE DEPARTMENT HAS BEEN MONITORING THE ROADS AND THERE ARE MANY WET SPOTS AND
REMAINING ICE THAT IS EXPECTED TO REFREEZE AGAIN BY 6:00 PM THIS EVENING.

THE STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS WILL BE RESCHEDULED AT A LATER DATE.

ELONY LEE




